

Philip Magaldi 2-13-57

February 13, 1997

Memo to Files from Father Robert Wilson ζ ω

Concern:

After Bishop Delaney and I met with Father Phil Magaldi and Monsignor Charles King on January 17 I called three people with the outcome of the meeting. The outcome was that PM is to remain at St. John's under the close supervision of CK. CK stated at the meeting that he intends to meet weekly with PM to review the activities of the week, but that he will expect to know PM's exact schedule each day. He will also expect to be informed when PM has to change it. In essence he wants to know where PM is every hour of the day. He expects PM to keep office hours at St. John's daily according a schedule he will establish. He informed PM that he is taking from him responsibility for the altar servers. He indicated that he planned to have him work with senior citizens, and that he would give regular visitation assignments to him. BD and CK agreed that this would be a probationary period of one year, and that it will be evaluated at that time.

I gave them the above in details The outcome was close to what the committee recommended.

After several tries, I reached at This was on February 4. I gave him the entire story stating that this is a severe reprimand to a priest, and very unusual. He said he had hoped that PM would be moved to a parish where there is no school. I explained that PM would not be in contact with youth in the parish, and had been taken off the altar server duty. I also explained that CK is the supervisor most likely to oversee the behavior of PM during the probationary year. He was concerned about what would happen after that, and it told him of the evaluation to take place after one year. He seemed satisfied. He said "this brings it to closure." He asked for assistance in accessing Catholic Charities in I tooked up the number and gave it to him. He said he planned to call for counseling, as we had suggested I asked that he have Catholic Charities bill us.

10-04-04 Order 0438